تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج العمانية





الامتحان النهائي الرسمي الدور الأول بمحافظة جنوب الباطنة

موقع المناهج ← المناهج العمانية ← الصف السابع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الثاني ← الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 06:34:21 2024-06-06

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف السابع









اضغط هنا للحصول على جميع روابط "الصف السابع"

روابط مواد الصف السابع على تلغرام

التربية الاسلامية اللغة العربية العربية الإنجليزية الرياضيات

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف السابع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثاني المتحان النهائي الرسمي الدور الأول الفترة الصباحية في محافظة شمال الباطنة المتحان النهائي الرسمي الدور الأول الفترة الصباحية في الامتحان النهائي الرسمي الدور الأول الفترة الصباحية في المتحان النهائي الرسمي الدور الأول الفترة الصباحية في المتحان النهائي الرسمي الدور الأول الفترة الصباحية في المتحانة والمتحادة والمتحددة وا

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف السابع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثاني

LISTENING 1 (Items 1-5)

(5 marks)

You are going to hear five short texts about health problems. Match the pictures with the texts. For each text, shade in the bubble O under the correct option.







D.







Pictures

			rictare	•		
Text	A	В	С	D	E	F
1.	0	0	0	0	0	0
2.	0	0	0	0	0	0
3.	0	0	0	0	0	0
4.	0	0	0	0	0	0
5.	0	0	0	0	0	0

LISTENING 2 (Items 6-10)

(5 marks)

LISTENING SCORE

10

You are going to hear a text about **a snake** called **the green anaconda.** For each item, shade in the bubble onext to the correct option.

6.	The green anaconda snake	s live	in	<u> </u>	
	O South Africa	0	South America	0	South Asia
7.	They have a high ability in		·		
	walking	0	climbing	0	swimming
8.	They are about		meters long.		
	O 9	0	19	0	90
9.	Green anacondas only eat		·		
	vegetables	0	meat and fish	C	fruits
10.	Green anacondas hunt the	ir foc	od in the		
	morning	0	afternoon		o evening

VOCABULARY (Items 1-5)

(2½ marks)

For each item, shade in the bubble \infty under the correct option. (There are three extra words in the box.)

The red pandas are (1) animal. They live in the (2) in Asia. They									
mostly eat bamboo and spent most of their time in trees. They are (3)									
be	cause poac	hers kill tl	nem for the	eir meat and	d skin. R	ed pandas als	o lose the	ir habitats	
because poachers kill them for their meat and skin. Red pandas also lose their habitats									
when people (4) the trees. The numbers of red pandas are becoming less.									
W	e must (5) _		these lo	ovely animal	s to save	them from ex	tinction.		
	delicious	small	protect	cut down	pollute	endangered	forests	decorate	
1.	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	
2.	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	
3.	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	
4.	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	
5.	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	
GRA	MMAR (Items 6–	10)				(2	Y₂ marks)	
Com	plete each	sentence	with ONE	word only.				,	
6. How long ago you go to Salalah?									
7. In the future, we have flying cars.									
8 I get a lot of money, I will help poor people.									
9. Ahmed and Ali go to schoolhalf past six.									
10. I like to play, but I have to study for the exam now.									

GRAMMAR/VOCABULARY (Items 11-20)

(5 marks)

For each item, shade in the bubble \bigcirc next to the correct option.

Last summer holiday, I (11) to Italy with my family. It was a very nice								
(12) because I had different activities. We (13) the first day in								
Rome. It is the capital (14) of Italy. Next, we visited the Leaning Tower								
of Pisa. It is (15) oldest building in it. Then, we went to Venice. It has many								
qı	iet (1	⁵⁾ so,	we h	ad very nice food	ther	e. Finally, we (17)	
sh	oppin	g. I ⁽¹⁸⁾ m	any t	hings like handbag	js, wa	tches (19)	_ clot	hes. We
(2	o)	very ha	рру.					
11.	0	travel	0	travelled	0	was travelling	0	travels
12.	0	trip	0	conference	0	medicine	0	festival
13.	0	made	0	put	0	spent	0	got
14.	0	village	0	city	0	ocean	0	country
15.	0	the	0	a	0	an	0	than
16.	0	diseases	0	accidents	0	experiments	0	restaurants
17.	0	did	0	do	0	does	0	doing
18.	0	bought	0	played	0	thought	0	saved
19.	0	because	0	and	0	but	0	so
20.	0	is	0	are	0	was	0	were

GRM/VCB SCORE

READING 1 (Items 1-4)

(4 marks)

Match the four texts on the left with the texts in the box. There are **two extra** texts in the box.)

- In the past, there weren't enough schools for children to study in Oman, ______
 My brother has a terrible headache since last Friday. _____
 The dodo was a bird that lived in some islands in the Indian Ocean. _____
 People in China celebrate the new Chinese year by putting the colour red everywhere. _____
- A. It had very small wings, but it couldn't fly.
 B. They also wear costumes like dragon and lion and dance in the streets.
 C. The doctor gave him some medicine
- D. They used traditional medicine because there weren't any hospitals.

and advised him to sleep well.

- E. Many animals were extinct because they were hunted.
- F. but today there are thousands of schools everywhere.

READING 2 (Items 5-10)

(6 marks)

Read the text. Then complete the task.

Dear Sonia,

Hello, how are you? I'm writing to share with you the information I have found for my school project about Holi festival.

Holi is a famous festival in India. It is a festival that celebrates spring, love, and new life. Holi is also known as the "festival of colours". It is usually celebrated in March.

Holi lasts for two days only, but people do lots of enjoyable activities. On the first night of Holi, people light fire and throw popcorn, coconut, and chickpeas onto it. The next day, people go into the streets for fun and paint-throwing. They throw each other with perfumed, coloured powder called gulal. People prefer to wear white old clothes because their clothes get coloured. They also use water guns and water balloons to make the powder stick. Later in the day, families have meals together and distribute sweets among neighbours and friends.

Holi is also celebrated in other countries like South Asian countries, Bangladesh, Nepal, parts of Pakistan, Australia and New York.

I am so happy to find this information about Holi festival. Please send me the photos you have collected to attach them in the project. I want to submit it to my teacher next Monday.

My warm regards,

Sara

SCORE

10

READING 2 (continued)		
For each question, write a short answer (not more than FOUR	WORDS).	
5. What is Sara's project about?		
6. When do people usually celebrate Holi festival?		
7. How long does Holi festival last?		
8. Why do people prefer to wear white old clothes in Holi?		
because		
9. What do people use to make the powder stick?	_	
10. Where is Holi festival celebrated? (two countries)		
	READING	

WRITING 1		(!	5 marks)
Write at least 60 words on the following topic:			
"Life in Oman now is better that		t"	
-Do you agree or not? Give you	r reasons.		
Your writing should be clear and well organized.			
	Marker A	Marker B	Average

WRITING 2 (5 marks)

Write a story of at least **60 words** based on the following pictures. You can use the words in the box to help you. You can also put in more details to make your story lively and interesting.

disabled	park	bored	saw
helped	elevator	played	happy











